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Ontario Energy Board Filed Electronically 
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M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kristen Walli 
      Board Secretary 
  
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Review of Cost Responsibility Policies for Connection to Electricity 

Transmission Systems 
Board File No. EB-2008-0003 
TransCanada Energy Ltd. (“TransCanada”) 
Letter of Intent to Participate  

 
In response to the Board’s Notice regarding this consultation process dated January 4, 2008, 
TransCanada hereby files its Letter of Intent to Participate in the above-referenced consultation.  
 
TransCanada is a market participant in Ontario and will have significant generation coming on-
stream in the near future.  Accordingly, TransCanada has a direct interest in this consultation, as the 
matters under consideration may affect the business and operations of TransCanada. 
 
TransCanada intends to attend the initial meeting with stakeholders and wishes to be on the 
distribution list for future developments in this consultation.   
 
Please direct all correspondence regarding this consultation to the following: 
 
TransCanada Energy Ltd. 
55 Street, 8th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5E 1J4 
 
Attention: Margaret Duzy, Regulatory Analyst 
Telephone: (416) 869-2180 
Facsimile: (416) 869-2114 
Email: margaret_duzy@transcanada.com; 
           TCE_Regulatory@transcanada.com 
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January 14, 2008 
Ms. Kristen Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
TransCanada Energy Ltd. 
 
Original Signed by 
Tamara Trull  
        for 
 
Frank Karabetsos 
Legal Counsel 
Law and Regulatory Affairs 
  
 


